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Mandavilla Catering & Events has been successfully operating since 
2005.

We are a family-owned local business striving to provide exceptional 
service and faultless catering. 

We have a passion to deliver delicious catering on every occasion, using 
only local and fresh produce.  

At Mandavilla we recognise the importance of being well known and 
respected within the community for providing a 1st Class experience 
where guests know the level and quality of service provided and have 
no hesitation in returning for future events. For More Information 

Call (02) 9830 0600
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Dear Members,

As we wrap up another eventful year, I want to 
extend warm greetings to you and your families. 
The festive season offers a wonderful time to 
reflect on the achievements of the past year and 
look forward to new beginnings in 2025. I’d like to 
share a few reflections, as well as our Club’s plans 
for what promises to be an exciting year ahead.

As we celebrate this time of togetherness, it is 
also important to acknowledge those members 
we have sadly lost this year. Each of them was a 
cherished part of our Club, and their presence and 
contributions will be missed by us all. On behalf of 
our board, staff, and all members, we extend our 
heartfelt condolences to their families and loved 
ones.

I would also like to recognise the compassionate 
work of our Welfare Officer, Harold Becker. Harold 
volunteers his time to support our members in their 
times of need, visiting those who are unwell and 
providing comfort to families at funeral services. 
His dedication to helping others through both 
challenging and sorrowful times speaks volumes 
about his character, and we are incredibly grateful 
to him for his kindness and service to our members 
and their families.

One of the proudest aspects of our Club is the 
role we play in supporting our local community. 
Through our ClubGRANTS program, we have been 
able to donate over $270k this year to a variety of 

local services, community groups, and charitable 
organisations. These contributions have helped 
support critical programs, from youth sports and 
health initiatives to essential community services. 
It is deeply rewarding to know that our Club is 
making a positive impact, and it’s your membership 
and ongoing support that makes this possible. We 
look forward to continuing this legacy of giving 
and community involvement in the year ahead.

I would also like to thank our CEO, Morgan Stewart, 
who has been a tremendous asset in leading 
the Club with vision and dedication. Morgan’s 
guidance, paired with the hard work of our entire 
team, has allowed us to achieve new heights this 
year, ensuring that our Club remains a welcoming 
and vibrant space for all into the future.

To my fellow board members, thank you for your 
steadfast dedication and support throughout 
the year. Your commitment, along with the 
understanding and encouragement of your 
families, has been instrumental in helping us 
achieve our shared goals.

Our incredible staff deserves a special 
acknowledgment as well. Each team member—
from those on the front lines to those behind 
the scenes—has played a vital role in keeping 
our Club running smoothly and providing a warm 
environment for members and guests alike. We 
are immensely grateful for the pride you take 
in your work and your dedication to serving our 
community with excellence.

As we look to 2025, we have much to anticipate, 
including a significant milestone: our Club’s 70th 
anniversary in November! This occasion will 
be a special time to honour our past, celebrate 
our achievements, and embrace the future with 
enthusiasm. The loyalty and support of our 
members over these decades have been at the 
heart of our success, and we are excited to share 
more in the coming months about how we plan to 
commemorate this extraordinary anniversary.

As we close out this year, I wish you all a joyous 
Christmas season and a New Year filled with 
health, happiness, and prosperity. Thank you for 
being a part of our Club’s family. I am humbled to 
serve as your President, and I look forward to all 
that we will accomplish together in the new year.

With gratitude and best wishes,

Report
President's

Jack Miller
Club President
Workers Lifestyle Group

Talk of the town | Summer Issue 2024 54



Dear Members,

As we close out another year at Workers Lifestyle 
Group, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank 
each of you for your continued support and share 
some reflections on the year we’ve had and the 
exciting future ahead.

2024 has indeed been a year of change, both 
within our Club and across the hospitality 
industry. We are grateful to our members who 
have journeyed with us, adapting alongside us 
and supporting the Club as we’ve grown and 
diversifed. Our Board’s strategic vision has 
guided us to explore new opportunities, allowing 
us to continue diversifying our offerings and 
strengthening our Club for the future. Despite the 
continuous changes affecting our industry, we 
are committed to navigating these challenges and 
focusing on sustainable, member-centred growth.

We remain fully dedicated to creating a safe 
environment for everyone who visits our facilities, 
particularly our gaming areas. As part of the recent 
legislative changes, you may have noticed our staff 
members proactively checking in with you while 
you’re playing. This is a key component of our 
harm minimisation commitment, aimed at fostering 
a safe, enjoyable, and supportive atmosphere 
for all members and guests. Our team has 
embraced this responsibility with genuine care and 
attentiveness, ensuring that everyone who visits 
can feel welcomed, secure, and looked after.

In 2024, we continued our partnership with 
Western Sydney Diabetes with the roll out the 2kg 
Challenge within our community. This program, 
aimed at encouraging manageable weight loss, has 
significantly raised awareness about the benefits 
of healthy living, making a lasting impact not only 
on our members but on the entire community. 
The health benefits of this initiative will continue 
to enhance lives by encouraging healthier habits 
and improving long-term well-being across our 
region. We are proud to support such meaningful 
programs that align with our commitment to 
community health and wellness.

We continue to prioritise initiatives that help our 
local youth thrive, especially through difficult 
times. Through the Love Bites program, we are 
helping to promote respectful relationships among 
young people in schools, with the goal of breaking 
the cycle of domestic violence and addressing 
youth homelessness. This vital program is 
designed to foster empathy, understanding, and 
healthy communication skills, supporting a safer, 
more resilient community.

Additionally, we are proud to partner with 
FOODBANK to deliver breakfast programs to seven 
local schools, ensuring that young people from 
families facing economic challenges have access 
to a nutritious start to their day. By addressing 
food insecurity and supporting essential programs 
for our youth, we hope to make a positive 
difference for our community’s future.

It is also with a heavy heart that we acknowledge 
the passing of members this year. On behalf of 
Workers Lifestyle Group, I extend our deepest 
condolences to the families and friends who are 
grieving. These members have been valued parts 
of our community, and their presence will be 
deeply missed. Our thoughts and sympathies are 
with their loved ones during this difficult time.

Looking forward, 2025 is set to bring significant 
developments in our broader community. We will 
continue to see the announced Blacktown Quarter 
project evolve, further enhancing the landscape 
of our region and bringing new opportunities 
to our doorstep. Over at Workers Hubertus in 
Luddenham, the new airport project is rapidly 
progressing, with an anticipated opening expected 
in the near future. These transformations mark 
an exciting time for our community and our Club, 

Report
CEO's

promising even greater potential for growth and 
community engagement.

I am incredibly grateful for the commitment and 
adaptability of our management team and staff, 
who have leaned into each change and challenge 
with resilience and dedication. Your hard work and 
positive attitudes are the foundation of everything 
we achieve at Workers, and I couldn’t be more 
proud to work alongside such a remarkable team. I 
also want to thank your families for the support they 
give, allowing you to be here each day giving your 
best.

As we enter the festive season, I want to extend my 
warmest wishes to all our members, our dedicated 
staff, and your loved ones. May this Christmas 
season bring you joy and togetherness, and may the 
New Year bring health, happiness, and prosperity.

Thank you for being part of our Workers family. It’s 
an honour to serve this Club and our community, 
and I look forward to everything we will accomplish 
together in the year ahead.

I look forward to seeing you around the Club.

Morgan Stewart 
Chief Executive Officer 
Workers Lifestyle Group

merry xmas from staff image 
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DAILY SPECIALS
Sunday & Monday

All you can eat buffet 
commencing 8th December 

Thursday Tapas Tasting Night 
choose any 3 tapas for $25

b i s t r ol u s s o t a p a sl u s s o

Friday Happy hour Fridays 5-7pm 
$10 cocktails + 2 for 1 tapasTuesday $19 steak 

Wednesday $17 pizza 
commencing 8th December  

Thursday $18 chicken parmyDAILY SPECIALS
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Free live music across all 
3 venues scan qr code for 

more information

Free Live 
Music

Free live music across all 
3 venues scan qr code for 

more information

FREE LIVE MUSIC

ROUGH DIAMOND 
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 
SATURDAY 14TH 
DECEMBER

THE FROCKS
WORKERS SPORTS
SATURDAY 7TH 
DECEMBER 

BANDCAMP
WORKERS SPORTS
SATURDAY 25TH 
JANUARY

SOUNDPROOFED
WORKERS BLACKTOWN
SATURDAY 1ST 
FEBRUARY 

We would love to hear your feedback! scan the QR 

code and tell 
us what you think about our music lineup! 

LIVE & Free
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*Ticketed entertainment is correct at time of printing but subject to change. 
Shows are 18+ unless advertised. No refund or exchange. Terms and conditions apply. 

SAT

07TH

DEC

D O O R S  O P E N  7 : 0 0 P M

$ 4 0  M E M B E R S  |  $ 4 5  V I S I T O R S

SAT

14TH

DEC

D O O R S  O P E N  7 : 0 0 P M

$ 2 5  M E M B E R S  |  $ 3 0  V I S I T O R S

T I C K E T S  O N  S A L E  A T 

W O R K E R S L I F E S T Y L E G R O U P. C O M . A U

O R  F R O M  M E M B E R  S E R V I C E S  A T  W O R K E R S  B L A C K T O W N

12

T H E  V A L L I E S
T H I S  C H R I S T M A S 

K I L L E R  Q U E E N
E X P E R I E N C E 

SAT

21ST

DEC

D O O R S  O P E N  7 : 0 0 P M

$ 2 0  M E M B E R S  |  $ 2 5  V I S I T O R S

B L U E S  B R O T H E R S 
R E B O O T E D

SAT

08TH

FEB

D O O R S  O P E N  7 : 3 0 P M

$ 2 5  M E M B E R S  |  $ 3 0  V I S I T O R S

SAT

22ND

FEB

D O O R S  O P E N  7 : 3 0 P M

T I C K E T S  $ 2 5  E A C H 

R U N N I N G  I N  T H E 
S H A D O W S

B R A Z I L I A N 
F I E S T A  N I G H T

 
Get ready for a festive evening with The 
Vallies Christmas Spectacular in the 
Diamond Showroom on Saturday, 
December 14th. Doors open at 7:00 pm, 
with the show kicking off at 8:00 pm. Let 
The Vallies bring the holiday spirit to life 
with all your favourite Christmas songs, 
performed with warmth, charm, and 
incredible energy. Tickets are just $25 for 
members – a perfect way to celebrate the 
season surrounded by friends and holiday 
cheer. Don’t miss this unforgettable night!

SAT

01ST

FEB

T I C K E T S  $ 3 9  E A C H D O O R S  O P E N  7 : 3 0 P M
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9PM - 12.30AM GET DOWN TO 
ALL YOUR FAVOURITE HITS AND 
DANCE THE NIGHT AWAY

COUNTDOWN & BALLOON DROP AT 
MIDNIGHT DRINK SPECIALS AND 
MORE!

FREE LIVE MUSIC
LOUNGE

THE

FROM  7.15PM - 10.15PM

THEN DANCE INTO 2025 

DJ FLEXX

TICKETS 
ONLY 

$12

FROCKS! 
PARTY WITH THE 

10.30PM - 2.30AM

DJ FLEXX

START THE NIGHT WITH  

BIG VIC DUO

Eve
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*Ticketed entertainment is correct at time of printing but subject to change. 
Shows are 18+ unless advertised. No refund or exchange. Terms and conditions apply. 

18

Terms and conditions apply . Workers Practices responsible service of alcohol. 18+ Only. 
Drawn Sunday 26th January 2025 at Workers Sports.

W
ORKERS 

SPORTS
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CLONTARF FORUM

Workers Lifestyle Group was delighted to host Clontarf Foundation’s Sydney Employment Forum in our Diamond 
showroom. Clontarf operates campuses at more than 150 host schools around Australia that are open to any 
Indigenous boys enrolled, to develop values and abilities around education, leadership, employment, life skills 
and sports.

The aim of the forum is to connect employers with Indigenous students. Employers from 25 companies met 
around 100 impressive final year students from eight Sydney region Clontarf Academies and saw first-hand the 
success of a unique program developing Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander boys into young men. 

It was great to see the energy and enthusiasm from both the employers and young men who each reported the 
value of the day. Since Clontarf Foundation began in 2000 in Perth, more than 6,815 young men have graduated 
from high school into employment.

Alumni remain in the Clontarf family, guiding and supporting current academy boys and programs, while they 
also are supported by Clontarf employment officers.

Some 11,400 boys are in Clontarf programs this year, including 1,000 Year 12s, supported by 580 staff.

Of the 46 young men who graduated from Clontarf’s Sydney region academies last year, 25 have full-time 
jobs, 10 started apprenticeships or traineeships and five are at universities. This year, 100 boys in Years 
10-12 are already working part-time.

Five academies are located at schools around Mt Druitt and Workers Blacktown is a long-term supporter 
of Clontarf’s work and a Sydney Employment Forum partner.

Clontarf organisers with Workers CEO Morgan Stewart and Stephen Bali MLA

SCAN THE QR CODE TO FIND OUT MORE
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CAMP QUALITY

Workers Lifestyle Group was pleased to be given the 
opportunity to make a contribution to an extremely 
worthy cause. Two amazing men, Ed Orszulak 
and Seb Boehm, were able to visit the Club whilst 
walking from Brisbane to Melbourne in 35 days 
to raise money for Camp Quality. The 2 walkers, 
accompanied by our local member Stephen Bali 
MLA and well wishers made a pit stop at Workers 
Blacktown to receive our contribution of $5000 and 
some of our hospitality. 

Camp Quality is a charity which brings positivity, fun 
and laughter back into the lives of kids impacted 
by cancer through providing camps and family 
experiences.

The services and programs help families build 
optimism and resilience through community, 
education and fun. Camp Quality provides support 
for kids (0-15 years) dealing with their own cancer 
diagnosis, or the diagnosis of a sibling or parent, 
every step of the way. The programs provide 
hospital support, age-appropriate education, camps, 
fun days and family retreats that provide families 
with a break from cancer to reconnect and build a 
supportive community

R U OK DAY

A stall was held in the Main club on RUOK Day. This was 
supported by our partners Alice’s Support Services who spent 
the day engaging with many members to make them aware of 
the resources available for preventing, identifying and improving 
mental health. Some mini cakes and other resources ensured 
that the table was very well patronised and our members were 
actively engaged with the activity.

‘Conversation starter’ stickers were distributed and proudly worn 
by many members who attended the Club on the day and it was 
great to see the conversations and good humour this created in 
the various venues throughout the Club.

ELDERS OLYMPICS 

This event is held each year with the aim of 
engaging older Aboriginal residents to become 
active and improve their health. Teams register and 
practice their skills prior to competing on the day 
in a variety of fun events. Stalls are held to provide 
health and wellbeing information to the group. 

Workers Lifestyle Group was responsible for 
providing a healthy lunch for the 220 attendees 
on the day. Elders formed teams and trained in 
preparation in the hotly contested and fun events.  
It was good to see so many people including the 
Wolkara Elders join in to get fit, have fun and 
compete on the day.

Morgan Stewart CEO, Jack Miller Club President, with 
Ed Orszulak and Seb Boehm. 

Participants in the Elder Olympics 

Janine Dawson & the team from Alice's Support Services assisting in the R U OK Day information stall.
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LOVE FOR AUSTRALIA

One of the new recipients for ClubGRANTS is a 
marvellous organisation, Love for Australia.

This family run organisation, aims to provide a 
friendly helping hand to those in a temporary 
financial crisis by offering essential items through a 
FREE grocery store in Seven Hills. 

The Love For Australia store is stocked with a range 
of items including fresh fruits and vegetables, 
fresh bread, milk, pantry staples, personal hygiene 
items, pet food etc. Customers, after making an 
appointment, are able to choose what they require 
and help themselves to the relevant products.

The service is designed to give immediate 
temporary support and relief during people’s time 
of need which was brought on by an emergency, 
natural disaster or unexpected circumstance.

SCAN FOR MORE INFO

WSABE AWARDS

Workers Lifestyle Group was pleased to once again 
be a sponsor of the WSABE Awards for Community 
Excellence. These highly contested awards 
recognise excellence in business within Western 
Sydney. Workers Lifestyle Group was sponsor of the 
Community Excellence Award and our Board member, 
Brett Fielding was pleased to announce the proud 
winners ‘Arts & Cultural Exchange’

DEMENTIA FORUM

WLG hosted the Dementia Forum organised by WSLHD 
and Dementia Australia. This was a very well attended 
event with 150 people in attendance. The response 
was so high that a waiting list had to be set up. 14 stall 
holders provided information on the services available 
to assist in the diagnosis, prevention and support 
available for those with dementia along with their 
families and carers. 

The group heard presentations from medical 
professionals, carers and people with dementia. An 
active Q&A session enabled further extraordinarily 
useful information to be conveyed to the group. 
The evaluation showed that all participants found 
the forum extremely worthwhile and were most 
complimentary about the quality of venue and 
refreshments provided by the Club.	

The Love For Australia store

Club Vice President Brett Fielding 

Liam Benson, Creative Director We are Studios.

The Older Women Network 
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WE ARE STUDIOS

Workers Lifestyle Group is delighted to support 
the amazing work of  We Are Studios art space in 
Blacktown. The first of its’ kind, We Are Studios is a 
fully disability-led, inclusive studio that empowers 
artists with disability to reach their creative potential 
by creating space to thrive. 

Established by people with disability, for people with 
disability, this unique studio has been specifically 
designed for artists with a disability to create, 
connect, collaborate and exhibit their work. WLG has 
been responsible for supporting the conversion of this 
shop space to a purpose-built accessible studio. The 
team has worked extremely hard to create an open, 
practical space with great emphasis on lighting and 
accessibility.

The artists have said that having this space where 
they can meet for inspiration, instruction and support 
has been life changing.  Starting on day 1 the space 
is being extremely well utilised. The team at We Are 
Studios are working towards putting together ongoing 
exhibitions of their members art as well as opening 
opportunities for developing their skills and selling 
their artwork. 

We Are Studios can be found at 21 Campbell Street, 
Blacktown facing the community open space.



PLUS YOUR 
CHANCE TO 

WIN A
 TINNIE!*

REGO FROM 6:30PM 
STARTS AT 7:30PM

AT WORKERS SPORTS

WEDNESDAY 22ND JANUARY

FREE FOR ALL MEMBERS
ALL AGES

*Terms & Conditions Apply
Giveaways and More!

*Terms & Conditions Apply
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What’s On

MONDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 10.15am Free Bingo
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 6.30pm Free Trivia 

THURSDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 10.00am Cash Housie
WORKERS HUBERTUS 11.15am Bingo 
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 5.00pm Mix It Up Raffle
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 7.30pm Cash Raffle

 
 

SATURDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 1.00pm Meat & More Raffle
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 3.30pm Members Cash Raffle
WORKERS HUBERTUS 6.30pm Free Trivia
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 8.00pm Free Live Music
WORKERS SPORTS 8.00pm Free Live Music

FRIDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 10.15am Free Bingo 
WORKERS HUBERTUS 11.30am Bingo
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 1.00pm Mahjong
WORKERS BLACKTOWN Live Music - See Website
WORKERS SPORTS 4.30pm Meat & Spirit Raffle

SUNDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 11.30am Cash Housie  
WORKERS SPORTS 12.00pm Free Live Music
WORKERS HUBERTUS 12.00pm Free Live Music
WORKERS HUBERTUS  1.00pm Meat Raffle
WORKERS BLACKTOWN  1.00pm Free Live Music
WORKERS SPORTS 1.00pm Sunday Meat & Spirits Raffle
WORKERS SPORTS 5.30pm Poker
ALL WORKERS VENUES 5.00pm Birthday Draw  
Held on the last Sunday of the month

WEDNESDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 10.15am Free Bingo
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 2.00pm Line Dancing
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 3.30pm Tai Chi
WORKERS SPORTS 6.30pm Free Trivia
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 7.00pm Salsa Night

TUESDAY
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 10.15am Free Bingo
WORKERS BLACKTOWN 6.00pm Cash Housie 

*Terms & Conditions Apply
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Hello everyone,

As we step into summer and the Christmas season, I wanted to share a few 
words from the heart. I’ve been blessed to know so many of you over the 
years, and it’s an honour to be here, especially at a time of year that holds 
such meaning for us all.

This season, we remember those who are no longer with us. Each of them 
brought something special to our club friendship, laughter, and warmth. To 
the families of those we’ve lost, please know you’re in my thoughts, and if 
you ever need a chat or a little support, I’m just a phone call away. You can 
reach me anytime at 0410 602 418.

The festive season can be joyful, but I know they can also be difficult for 
some. If there’s anything you need—whether it’s a helping hand, a listening 
ear, or even just a friendly 
face I’m here, and so 
is our club. Don’t ever 
hesitate to reach out.

It’s wonderful to see all 
the activities coming up over Christmas events for 
families, gatherings for friends, and all the things 
that bring us together. Let’s all keep an eye out for 
each other, especially for our senior members and 
those who might need a bit of extra assistance. My 
hope is that everyone can enjoy the season fully 
and safely.

As your Welfare Officer, I’m grateful to serve this 
amazing community. It’s a privilege to be here for 
you all, through good times and challenging ones. 
Let’s make this Christmas season one of kindness, 
compassion, and connection.

Wishing you a warm, joyful, and safe holiday 
season. And remember, if you need anything at all, 

Welfare 
Report

Harold Becker 
Welfare Officer
0410 602 418

Late Robert Taylor 

Late Olivia Becker 

Late Joyce McInnes 

Late Maria Scully 

Late Margaret Berrier 

Late William Heaton 

Late Kevin Eastwood 

Late Lolita Allary 

Late Nita Newnham 

Late Olga Smidt 

Late Cedric Cunningham 

Late Betty Kay 

Late Ernest Smith 

Late Edward Farah 

Late Lynn Blakesley 

Late Adina Giallonardo 

Late John Egan 

Late John Timmins 

Late Jean Bryce 

Late Linda Martin 

Late Faith Spratt 

Late Paul Trustcott 

Late Michael Loth 

Late Shannon Fulton 

Late Joe Vella 

Late Rita Cook 

Late Robert Smith 

Late David Platt 

Late Dorothy Mathews 

Late Ralph Raynor 

Late Rocco Fania 

Late Allen Pentecost 

Late Arthur McCarthy 

Late Edward Powells 

Late Kathleen Laing 

Late Edna Mitchell 

Late Jean McCulloch 

Late William Ingram 

Late Christopher Doyle 

Late Audry Allison 

Late Laurel Irvine 

Late Robert Reynolds 

Late Bevalie Coy 

Late Donald Shaw 

Late Frank Bawden 

Late Patricia Ferguson 

Late Robert Buckton 

Late Anthony Sultana 

Late Graham Harbour 

Late Maureen Dent 

Late Peter Karavas 

Late Paul Azzopardi 

Late Vicki Fletcher

Harold
02 9830 0600

Robyn 
02 9489 4769

John 
02 9622 5638

Marjorie
0449 172 633

Judith
0416 190 743

Dementia Support Group
Carers & loved ones

Inner Wheel Club 
Fundraise & social

Stroke Club 
Carers & loved ones

Lantern Club 
Fundraising & social

Probus Club 
Social & travel

Rotary Club Blacktown 
Fundraise & social

Travel Club 
Social & travel

View Club 
Fundraise & social

Golden Club 
Social & travel

Waratah Slimmers 
Support with weight loss

Paul
0424 026 343

Rose
0436 965 629

Heather
0402 260 702

Pamela
02 9629 5434

Kerry
0413 279 293

Group Contacts
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Ask Our Friendly Staff For More Information

*Terms & Conditions Apply

LETS KEEP

FIT!

EACH FRIDAY 
FROM 7PM

EACH WEDNESDAY FROM 
3.30PM

TAI CHI CLASS

EACH WEDNESDAY FROM 
2.30PM

LINE DANCING

FREE FOR MEMBERS!

Salsa
Night

*Terms & Conditions Apply
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Information correct at time of printing November 2024

Help is close at hand. GAMBLEAWARE gambleaware.nsw.gov.au | 1800 858 858

If gambling is creating a problem in your life help is available. Contact the 24 
hour free confidential counselling service on 1800 BETSAFE (1800 238 7233). 
Player activity statements are available on request.

www.workerslifestylegroup.com.au | info@workerslg.com.au

Workers Sports 
170 Reservoir Road
Blacktown NSW 2148
02 8822 2444

Workers Blacktown 
55 Campbell Street
Blacktown NSW 2148
02 9830 0600

Workers Hubertus 
205 Adams Road
Luddenham NSW 2745
02 4773 4444

Join your friendly 
local team, sporting 
or social group today!

FOR MORE INFO 
SCAN HERE:

Board of 
Directors

Jack Miller
PRESIDENT 

Gary Callaghan
TREASURER

Murray Searle
DIRECTOR

Brett Fielding
SNR VICE PRESIDENT 

George Vella
DIRECTOR 

Paul Hayes
DIRECTOR 

Terry O’Loughlin
JNR VICE PRESIDENT 

Liz Star
DIRECTOR

Demi Robinson
DIRECTOR

Hello members,

Year to date (Jan to Sep 2024), I am pleased 
to advise that we have already contributed 
more than $831,766 to local community 
groups and people in need.

Our Group profit / (loss) before tax as of 30 
September 2024 is $846,877 which is less 
than budgeted expectations and lower than 
the same financial period last year (2023).

 
Club Treasurer

TREASURER'S 
REPORT

To maintain the high standard  enjoyed in our 
Clubs we request the Dress Rules be abided by.

THE FOLLOWING DRESS IS 

NOT PERMITTED AT ANY TIME. 

NO OFFENSIVE
CLOTHING

NO UNTIDY OR 
DIRTY CLOTHING

NO SINGLETSNO HATS

NO TORN OR 
DIRTY SHOES

NO BARE FEET

NO FOOTY 
SHORTS

CLUB DRESS 
RULES 
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